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MEMORANDUM

FOR

ATTENTION

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director
151:5 DENR By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Barangay 668, Ennita, Manila

The Assistant Regional Director for Management Services 
The OlC-Chief, Surveys and Mapping Division

The Provincial of Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

FOLLOW-UP REQUEST FOR GPPC OF PAMANTULON 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL FOR SPECIAL PATENT

Referred is the letter of Ms. Bella V. Martinez of Pamantulon Elementary School 
following-up her request for Geographic Position Plane Coordinates (GPPC) sent thru email to 
the Regional Office dated January 20, 2023 and forwarded to our end for appropriate action.

Please be informed that her request for GPPC was already acted by this office and 
endorsed to your end dated November 22, 2022 since per DAO 2022-10 dated May 30, 2022, 
issuance of GPPC certification is delegated to Chief, Surveys and Mapping Division.

Attached is a copy of PENRO Memorandum dated November 22,2022 for reference.

For information, record and consideration.
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